

CONGRESS
FOR THE NEW
URBANISM
CENTRAL TEXAS
CHAPTER

CHAPTER OFFICE
P.O. Box 685261
Austin, TX 78768
info@centraltexascnu.org
www.centraltexascnu.org

BOARD OF DIRECTORS Cid Galindo President Mike Clark-Madison Vice-President Leah Bojo Treasurer Katherine Gregor Secretary Sarah Andre Lee Einsweiler Sean Garretson Allen Green Frank Harren Mike Krusee Michele Lynch Gabriel Montemayor Pam Power Erika Ragsdale Alix Scarborough

Sinclair Black Director Emeritus

Garner Stoll

Laura Toups

NATIONAL OFFICE 140 S. Dearborn St. Suite 404 Chicago, IL 60603 Tel: 312-551-7300 Fax: 312-346-3323 cnuinfo@cnu.org www.cnu.org December 19, 2014

Honorable Judge and Members of the Travis County Commissioners Court Travis County P.O. Box 1748 Austin, Texas 78767

Re: Travis County Land, Water and Transportation Plan

Dear Honorable Judge and Commissioners:

On behalf of the Board of Directors of the Congress for the New Urbanism Central Texas Chapter (CNU-CTX), we would like to thank you for adopting the Travis County Land, Water and Transportation Plan.

As you know, CNU is a multi-disciplinary organization recognized globally as a leader in city-building. We advocate for complete communities that offer convenient, compact and connected places to live, work, and play. These are places that are more culturally vibrant, healthy and walkable, and in turn improve our transportation choices, create more options for affordable living, lessen the demand on our limited resources and strengthen our social fabric.

We applaud this new Plan and it's focus on both protecting sensitive areas and encouraging compact, mixed-use developments that enable alternative transportation choices and foster more walkable, connected communities. Thank you for your leadership in helping advance quality urbanism in our region.

Respectfully yours,

Cid Galindo, President

Congress for the New Urbanism, Central Texas Chapter